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19 July 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 

YEARS 5 AND 6 ANNUAL EXCURSION 
 
Years 5 and 6 will be studying Gold as part of the HSIE curriculum in Term 3.  
As part of their learning, an excursion to Ballarat and Bendigo has been 
organised.  This is an integral part of the learning program and extremely 
educational. 
 
On Wednesday, 12 October 2022, students in Years 5 and 6 will be departing 
Culcairn Public School for the start of their 3 day trip away, and will be 
returning exhausted but happy, on Friday 14 October 2022. 
 
The first stop will be for morning tea, before travelling on to Bendigo for a visit 
to the Central Deborah Mine followed by lunch. 
 
We will then travel on to Ballarat to the Sovereign Hill Lodge where we will 
spend the next two nights.    Our night-time activities will be Tenpin Bowling 
and the Light and Sound Show - Aura. We will return to Culcairn on Friday by 
5:30pm.   
 
The cost of the excursion will be approximately $450.00 (dependent on 
number attending this may decrease).  There are approximately 23 school 
weeks until the excursion.  If you wish to pay weekly minimum payments of 
$20.00 you are most welcome.  
 
Below is a confirmation of attendance form, which must be completed and 
returned by Friday 1 April.  If the note has not been returned or contact 
made with the school by Friday 8 April (last day of Term 1), it will be assumed 
that your child will not be attending.  Please be aware that full payment must 
be made by Friday, 23 September 2022 (Week 10 Term 3).  Some financial 
assistance is available through the school, and if the cost of the excursion is 
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preventing your child attending, PLEASE do make an appointment to come 
and discuss ways that we can assist you financially.   
 
You are most welcome to come and discuss the excursion with myself at any 
time. 
 
Yours in Education 
 
Mrs Smith 
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 

 
………………………………………………………………………. 

 
YEARS 5 AND 6 2022 BALLARAT/BENDIGO EXCURSION 

 
 
 
 

Child’s Name _______________________________________ Class __________ 
 
 

   My child will be attending the 2022 Ballarat/Bendigo Excursion. 
 
 
 

  Enclosed is a $100.00 deposit with the balance to be finalised by  

 23 September 2022. 
 
 
 

  I will be paying weekly / fortnightly installments of $________. 
            (delete one) 

 
 

  I will be paying monthly installments of $________. 
 
 
   
 
 
Signed:  _________________________________ (Parent/Guardian)       Date:  _____________ 

 


